Debra Thomeson

From: Heather Conn <mother.conn@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2024 8:02 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Skylark Park, LLC Land Purchase Application for a Public Benefit Purpose

Good Evening,
I hope to encourage the assembly to move in favor of the Burrell's idea to expand housing in Petersburg. |
worry that without affordable housing we will not be able to attract families who want to build their home

here. By providing affordable housing we can begin to ensure the future of Petersburg.

~Heather Conn



